
   

 

 

 

 

JOHNSON PARKWAY REGIONAL TRAIL 
Construction update, Volume 12: October 6 – October 13, 2020 

WHAT’S HAPPENING WHAT TO EXPECT 

STAY CONNECTED 

• North end of Johnson Parkway (7th Street to Phalen 
Boulevard):  
- Completing roadway paving and striping 
- Installing roadway signs  

• Middle section of Johnson Parkway (3rd Street to 7th 
Street): 
- Paving trail 
- Continuing concrete paving of intersections 
- Installing traffic signal foundations for 3rd Street 

traffic signals and starting on 7th Street signal 
foundations 

• South end of Johnson Parkway (Burns Avenue to 3rd 
Street): 
- Continuing construction of retaining wall 

between East McLean Avenue and Hudson 
Road 

- Continuing storm sewer installation southward 
from 3rd Street 
 
 

 

• Johnson Parkway from 7th Street to Ames 
Avenue will open on Friday 

• Northbound from 3rd Street to 7th Street will 
remain closed  
- Detour directing traffic to Earl Street 
- East/west streets of 3rd Street, Minnehaha 

Avenue, and 7th Street are open to cross-
traffic 

• Johnson Parkway from Burns Avenue to 3rd 
Street will be closed 
- Detour directing traffic to Earl Street 
- Frontage roads at Burns Avenue are closed 

to thru traffic 
 
 

 
 

• Visit the project website at: www.stpaul.gov/departments/public-works/projects/johnson-parkway-
regional-trail 
 

• Sign up for project updates on the project website 
 

• Contact the project manager:  
Don Pflaum 
E: don.pflaum@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
P: (651) 266-9147 
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